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Dears,

With Regards to your previous violation letter dated 2/10/25, as per my communication by email which is
a part of this thread, we chose option #3 so we get a chance to appear in front of the city council to tell
our side of the story.  Please let us know when this can be possible.

Kind Regards,
Moe Kia
MFK Enterprises
612.231.3222

On Wednesday, February 5, 2025 at 12:31:52 PM CST, Riddhi Mistry <riddhi.mistry@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
wrote:

Hi Moe,

 

My apologies on not sending this email sooner, but I do appreciate you responding to us in a timely
manner.

 

We are working on sending you an Amended Notice of Violation as we needed to make some changes to
the initial Notice that we sent to you. I did not get a chance to reach out to you to let you know to
disregard the Notice that you already received. I was off on bereavement for a week and trying to get
caught up with work on my end.  

 

Please let us know if you have any questions.

 

Sincerely,

 

 

Riddhi Mistry

Paralegal II, Civil Division
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From: Moe Kia <moekia09@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, February 4, 2025 12:34 PM
To: Allan Vang <Allan.Vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Cc: Riddhi Mistry <Riddhi.Mistry@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Moe Kia <mfk.auto.enterprises@gmail.com>
Subject: MFK Enterprises Response Letter to Inspector's Report Dated 10/3/2024

 

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization.

 

Dears,

 

Please find response letter attached and let me know if there are any questions.

 

Kind Regards,

Moe Kia

MFK Enterprises

612.231.3222
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